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07 March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

EARLY YEARS VISIT TO PIZZA EXPRESS 

We would like to offer Early Years the opportunity to spend a lively morning at Pizza Express 
in Street, learning about tasty food, tasting fresh ingredients, and of course, making 
authentic, Italian pizza.  

The children will have the chance to knead the dough, making it lovely and smooth, and 
create the perfect base. Then the children will discover just how important the fresh 
ingredients are to the pizza’s flavour. The finishing touches? Topping their creations with 
Pizza Express’ famous passata sauce, mozzarella, and basil.  

The children will visit in their key groups. Giraffes will visit on 24/04, Crocodiles will visit on 
01/05, Penguins will visit on 12/06 and Zebras will visit on 17/07.  
 
We will aim to leave school at 8.50am so please can you ensure children are at school 
promptly at 8.40am when the classroom doors open. We will be back in time for lunch.  
 
We will be walking from school to Pizza Express and back again. The children will be wearing 
high visibility vests and walking with known adults and their class teacher. 
 
There is no cost for this visit.  
 
Please let us know of any specific allergies your child may have prior to our visit.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Cross and Miss Ollier 

http://www.brooksideacademy.co.uk/

